Arrowood Homeowners Association Meeting November 1, 2000

Attendees:



Residents Attending:

Tom DeWisplaere


None

Diane Morvay

Logan Smith

Byron Lewis

Krista Miller

The meeting was called to order at 8:05PM by Tom DeWisplaere at the home of Diane Morvay.

1. Previous meeting minutes reviewed. 2 corrections to be made.

2. Front landscaping is in process. Still more shrubs to come.

3. The traffic counter was in the neighborhood to determine if we need a stoplight at Lindenwood and Signal Hill Road. The counter will be back 1 more time to complete the study.

4. The tennis court fence repair is in progress. The fence company informed us that they will need to put piping at the bottom of the bad areas. The cost is an additional $300.00.  All agreed to accept the additional proposal.

5. The Halloween Parade and Community Picnic were a great success.

6. Krista is to inquire with Buckhall Fire Department to see if we can get the fire truck to come to the neighborhood with Santa. Tom proposed that if this happens that the HOA give a donation of $250.00 to the fire department for their support. Logan 2nd the motion and all were in favor.

7. Tom completed the HOA Leadership Council provided by PWC Clean Community Council. 

8. The December monthly HOA meeting will be held at Anthony’s Resturant at 7PM. We will have a short meeting and dinner. The cost is $20 per person. The HOA will cover tax and tip only.

9. The annual payment of dues for 2001 will be due no later than January 31,2001. All past due balances must be paid in full to take advantage of the discount being offered.

10. The Arrowood HOA street clean-up is tentatively scheduled for the following dates: December 2, 2000, March 3, 2001, June 2, 2001, September 8, 2001 and December 1, 2001.

11. Graffiti on Signal Hill fences and sidewalks impacts the entire community. Logan Smith will look into businesses that provide removal services, and setup discussions with affected residents.

12. The neighborhood watch is on hold until the annual meeting in April. Krista has arranged to have Officer Merriman to attend the meeting to discuss the neighborhood watch.

13. Prince William County Planning Office has accepted the Evergreen Terrace plans on August 30, 2000.

14. The meeting for 2001 have been scheduled as follows:

January 10 at the home of Krista Miller

February 7 at the home of Steve Jones

March 7 at the home of Logan Smith

Annual Meeting April 4 (Library ??)

May 2 at the home of Byron Lewis.

15. The board reviewed the new contract we received from Waste Management. 

The board decided it would be best to have Donald Coulter review the old and new contracts.

16. Residents time: No residents present.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Diane L. Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary

